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Lectori Salutem 
Memorial volume for Erzsébet Mollay 

 
On 15 November 2019, one year after her death, the Department of Dutch Studies 
at Eötvös Loránd University organised a conference in commemoration of our 
dear colleague, Erzsébet Mollay. Many Hungarian and foreign friends and 
colleagues from the field of Dutch, Scandinavian and German studies gathered in 
Budapest to commemorate the ‘Mother of Hungarian Dutch Studies’ with an 
inspiring conference. Since many friends and colleagues could not attend the 
conference in person, the idea arose to include this colourful collection of 
contributions in a memorial volume. We are confident that this volume, which 
contains a wide range of contributions from many fields of Dutch, Scandinavian 
and German Studies, will be a worthy token of our gratitude and appreciation for 
the countless things we owe to Erzsébet and her tireless efforts in the field of 
Hungarian and international Dutch Studies. 
 

Roland Nagy 

Volume Editor 
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